
Dear Oregon House of Representatives 
 
Please support the passage of Senate Bill 998, the so-called Idaho Stop law for bicyclists. As a driver, 
cyclist, and tax payer, I believe this law makes sense and increases the efficiency of our multi-modal 
transportation system.  
 
Thanks 
Noelino Dizon 
Portland, OR 
 
 


